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January 27, 2020

To Whom it May Concern:
| would like to request that pelleting be removed from BWXT’s license application.

At its most simple, it makes no sense to have pelleting done in a residential neighbourhood and
right across the road from an elementary school.

t have read much of the literature but will leave it to others to present it as they are more
immersed in the details. Taking a wider view, | would like to suggest that nothing about living
in Peterborough will feel the same if pelleting begins here. My biggest concerns are for human
health and the health of the environment. | am concerned about the effects of an accident,
and | am also concerned that in the regular course of this work-some uranium will be emitted
into the air and into the water system.

Living in Peterborough will not feel safe; growing vegetables in the garden will not feel safe; it
will not feel safe to have kids piay in the schoolyard at Prince of Wales. This beautiful
community wili not feel safe.

Please make the very sensible decision to not allow pelleting at BWXT’s Peterborough facility.

Yours truly,
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